
 

June 28, 2022 
 
 
Hydro Quebec 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter authorizes Hydro Quebec/RML/Pangeos to be in the Territory of Kahnawà:ke from 

July 1st to 29th, 2022.  They will be accompanied by a Kahnawake Environment Protection Office 
(KEPO) employee.  
 
They will be in the area(s) listed below: 
 

• North Wall 
 
*Health and safety measures in place for COVID-19 must be respected and followed, such 
as physical distancing and hand hygiene etc. Masks are optional. * 
   
For further information, please contact the undersigned at the Mohawk Council of Kahnawake’s 
Lands Unit at (450) 638-8244.  
   
In Peace and Friendship,  
 
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWAKE 
LANDS UNIT 
 
 
 
  

Jean Guimond, 
General Manager of Land Management 
 
 
Cc:  KTV 

Council 
PK’s 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawake 
 

P.O. Box 720 

Kahnawake Mohawk Territory  J0L 1B0 

                                                                                                                                                                                           Tel.: (450) 638-8244 

Rontehontsanónhnha Fax: (450) 635-1773 

LAND MANAGEMENT   Website: www.kahnawake.com 

 

STRENGTH 
 

PEACE 
 

UNITY 


